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From: Jim Floyd <jfloyd@hammerandwikan.com>
Sent: Wednesday, July 8, 2020 7:12 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: Public Ordinance #2020-19

| would like it to be known that | am against passing Public Ordinance #2020-19. The Borough manager is not an elected
official and | don’t like the idea of giving him/her the “power” without the opportunity to have public input. The current
process should remain in effect. It reads to much like a police state and the authority is to broad.
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